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Staff 
Susan Loesch, Manager/CEO 

Joan Johnson-Member Representative 

Emily Ripplinger-Member Representative 

Autumn Thiel-Teller 

Board of Directors 
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College  

Scholarships  
The Minnesota Family Involvement 
Council has $10,000 in scholarships 
available for Minnesota Credit Union 

members who are continuing their ed-
ucation. 

Individuals pursuing post-secondary 
education in the fall of 2016/spring of 

2017 are eligible to apply.  

Eligibility guidelines and other         
information can be found on the 

MnFIC website:  

www.mnfic.org 

To Apply:  

Applications must be remitted online 
only and can be found on the        

Minnesota Family Involvement    
Council Website: 

mnfic.org/scholarships/application-eligibility/ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Join us in celebrating the opening 
of our new St. Cloud location  

October 12-16, 2015  

 8am-4pm 

Refreshments will be served 

Prizes to be given away 

 

Attn Xcel Employees: 

When calling the Credit Union  from an Xcel 
Energy phone number, please dial our 
phone number as you are dialing outside of 
Xcel Energy.  The Credit Union’s phone 
number is now considered an non-Xcel     
Energy phone number.   320-255-8687 



Mark your Calendar! 

October 
Monday-Friday, October 12-16  

Open House week  

at our NEW OFFICE location  

in St. Cloud-refreshments served 

 

Thursday, October 15 

International Credit Union Day 

 

November 
Friday, November 6 

Deadline for Board Nominations 

 

Thursday, November 26~ Closed 

Thanksgiving 

Friday, November 27~ Closed  

Thanksgiving 

 

December 
Thursday, December 24~ Closed 

Friday, December 25~ Closed 

Thursday, December 31~Closed        
End of Year processing 

 

January  
Friday, January 1, 2016 ~ Closed 

 

The Annual Meeting is set for 

Monday, February 8, 2016 

 

CREDIT UNION DAY! 

We will be celebrating                
International Credit Union Day              
by serving refreshments and 
treats at our St. Cloud and 

Sherco offices  

Please join us: 

Thursday, October 15 

8am to 1pm @ Sherco Office 

8am to 4pm @ St. Cloud Office 

Register for Door Prizes! 

Volunteer Opportunities  

within YOUR  

Credit Union! 

As a member-owned financial institution,    
Energy Services FCU relies on the talents of 

volunteers within our membership to serve on 
our Board of Directors. 

 This year, there are 3 volunteer positions 
open.  If you are interested in running    

(some restrictions apply), or would like to 
nominate someone (with their permission), 
please contact the Credit Union Office, or   

contact a member of the                         
Nominating Committee: 

Gene Richter-MNP 763-295-1213 

Bill Wilts-Sherco 763-261-3879 

Arlie Andrews-St. Cloud 320-310-7700 

Responsibilities include: 

Make strategic decisions regarding the course 
of action for the Credit Union by establishing 
objectives, policy and approving goals and 

programs. 

 

Time involved:  

~Once a month Board Meeting in St. Cloud 

~Occassional other social meetings (optional) 

Deadline for nominations is  

November 6, 2015 

~MANAGER’S CORNER~ 

I can’t believe fall is already here!  I hope 
everyone enjoyed their summer!   

The week of October 12th thru October 16th 

our Credit Union is having our Grand Open-
ing Celebration at our new location.  We   
encourage all our members and their friends 
to stop by and visit.  We will give away priz-
es and have a prize drawing.  Of course, re-
freshments will be served.  Sherco and Mon-
ticello employees; we will also celebrate at 
those locations this week as well!  Also, we 
will be having a great loan special starting 
October 1st.  However, this loan special will 
be for a  limited time only so hurry in to take 
advantage our great loan rate on newer ve-
hicles. 

I wish all our membership a great rest of 
2015!        

Susan Loesch-Manager/CEO         


